
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WHO KNEW THE CHRISTMAS CAROLS HAD SO MUCH TO SAY TO US? AGAIN TODAY I’M 

SHARING A DEVOTION FOUND ON THE WEBSITE, BIBLE.COM THAT IS BASED ON A 

CHRISTMAS CAROL.  

Still, Still, Still 

Still, still, still, One can hear the falling snow. 

For all is hushed, The world is sleeping 

Holy Star its vigil keeping 

Still, still, still, One can hear the falling snow. 

Still, still, still… These words do not seem to have a place in the hustle and bustle of a busy life, especially 

at Christmas time. Parties, presents, and projects usually have us in a frantic frenzy as we rush from one 

event to the next. Often, before we know it, Christmas day has come and gone. Only then do we realize 

that, despite our good intentions, we never experienced the peace that comes from truly relishing in God’s 

amazing love for us. 

Isn’t it interesting that God commands us to “Be still”? Do you think it’s because He knows we sometimes 

have a hard time doing it on our own?  

What happens when we actually take time to be still? The answer lies in Psalm 46:10…”Be still and know 

that I am God: I will be exalted among the nations, I will be exalted in the earth”. When you are still before 

God, you better understand that whatever you are facing, whatever your day has been like, you can 

completely rest in the fact that God is God. He’s awesome and amazing and sovereign. He loves us more 

than we can imagine and He’s got things under control.  

Spend time today purposely pursuing stillness in different moments. Perhaps you could wrap up in a 

blanket & head outside for a peek at the stars, wondering what that holy star looked like, the one that 

signaled Christ’s birth many years ago. Maybe take a minute to watch your young child sleep and wonder 

as you gaze at that sweet face, what Mary and Joseph thought of their newborn son. Open your Bible, read 

a favorite Scripture…then sit and wait. 

FROM BIBLE .COM. I HOPE YOU’RE ENJOYING THE MUSIC OF CHRISTMAS BEING AIRED ON 

WRVM THIS MONTH. CHRISTMAS IS A TIME OF GIVING AND RIGHT NOW WE NEED YOUR 

HELP IF WE ARE TO FINISH OUR FISCAL YEAR IN THE BLACK.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


